
Dear Mr and Mrs Mbendera, 
 
On behalf of the Chiefs,  beneficiaries of your support programmes and the community of 
Chiraweni at large and indeed on my own behalf would like to convey our deep gratitude to 
your family and all the people who help this community for their continued support in many 
ways, we greatly appreciate. Be assured that your support has made tremendous difference in 
the lives of majority people in the village. May God bless you all abundantly.  
 
From the 120 bags you brought to the village,  we shared 30 bags as per allocation for a month 
to 50 families.  Bigger families got a bag each.  Others shared a bag of 50kg for two families or 
three according to the sizes of the families.  See photos: 

The maize seeds were also shared to 7 child headed families and other 10 needy families. See 
photos: 

The Likuni phala was given last month to the 7 child headed families. See photos: 

As most families targeted are the ones who keep orphans or have small children,  your 
support has huge impact on education of many learners and they attend school very well 
having dinner and lunch.  
 
Also included is the list of learners who needs school uniform and school fund. 
Once again thanks very much for your kind gesture. 

Kind regards,  
Dennis 

 


